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Dear Trade Partners,  

Thank you for your continuous support. 

We would like to inform you of an update on bookings made via GDS. 

Effective 26 September 2024, name changes are prohibited after booking is 

completed.  

We understand that this change may impact your operations, and we are committed 

to ensuring a smooth transition. 

Please feel free to contact your local Scoot office should you have any further 

questions. 

 

With Best Regards, 

Scoot Sales Operation Team 

 

https://click.promotion.flyscoot.com/?qs=f6365695ee41cf26500da873f7b548f16101ebb565a7788c5a8e41198ed2847fd966b0f058dec0f251d51227827950f268b6afbd21783335

